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Honored House Committee members, 

I am opposed to HB 3414.  Increasing land outside the existing boundaries will invite 

housing built for those who can afford more land and can afford to travel to acquire 

the services they need - or to get to work or school.  Extending the boundaries for 

high end housing decreases the land that is used for farming and recreation.  Making 

use of vacant malls and stores....and addressing the homeless' need for those same 

services is where our focus should be 


